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April 13, 2023

The Honorable Julia Brownley

U.S. House of Representatives

2262 Rayburn House Office Building
Wasnington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Brownley:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “CHAMPVA Children’s Care Protection
Act” (H.R. 2414) that would allow children of disabled veterans to remain eligible for the
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) health care until they are 26 years old — the same coverage
required under the Affordable Care Act for private-sector insurance plans.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL(@fra.org.

Sincerely,
VDl S
/) John R. Davis

Director, Legislative Director.
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